
 

           
           
           
           
           
           
           
            
 

 

EYFS Trip to Westonbirt Arboretum 
 
 

Thursday 19th December 2024
    
   

 

Dear Parents/Carers       

    

                                  

As part of our literacy curriculum, we would like to immerse the children in a hands-on 

experience by taking them to Westonbirt Arboretum to experience a Gruffalo themed 

workshop. 
 

When: Wednesday 26th February 2024 

Time: Leaving school at 9am and returning by 3pm 

Cost: £15.25 to be paid by Friday 10th January 

 

Please pay asap via ParentPay and tick the consent box, to give your permission for 

your child to attend.  

This is a curriculum based trip and if we receive insufficient contributions, the trip 

may be cancelled. 
 

Uniform/Clothing: School uniform to be worn. Children should dress warm as much of 

their activities will be outdoors. Sensible/ comfortable footwear should be worn. The 

children can wear their school welly boots. Please ensure they have warm socks on this 

day. 

 

Lunch Arrangements: When you pay via ParentPay, please indicate whether you would like 

a cheese or ham school packed lunch, or whether you will provide a packed lunch from 

home. Please also provide snacks to last throughout the day and two drinks (preferably 

water, not fizzy or milk based). They will be required to carry all their things with them 

all day, so please provide a small backpack.   

 

Travel Sickness: If your child suffers from travel sickness, please give them medication 

before they leave. If they need medication for the return journey, please hand the 

medication to a member of staff, in a named, sealed envelope with written instructions. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children should not bring any money with them as there will not be an opportunity to go 

to the gift shop.   

 

 

Volunteer Helpers: We will need parent helpers to accompany us on this trip. If you are 

available to help, please specify ‘Yes’ on ParentPay, when you make the payment. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support,  

 

The EYFS Team 

 


